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In 2016, the City of Selah used a Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 

(DWSRF) loan to replace an old booster pump station and improve Well 7. The existing 

booster pump station was below ground, unsafe, and difficult to access for maintenance; it 

could not deliver a reliable, adequate water flow to the distribution system. 

The city replaced the booster pump station with a new facility that is safe and easy to access 

for maintenance, and able to provide adequate flow to the distribution system. The city also 

installed several improvements at Well 7, including chlorination, upgraded controls, and a 

variable-frequency drive pump and motor 

to better meet system demands. These 

improvements made this source more 

reliable and resilient.   

We awarded a $1,222,100 DWSRF 

construction loan to the City of Selah.   

Public health and environmental 

benefits 

The City of Selah can provide safe and 

reliable drinking water with the new 

booster pump station. The improvements 

to the well allow the city to better meet 

system demands.  

Want to learn more?  

More DWSRF success stories are available at www.doh.wa.gov/DWSRFProfiles. 

For people with disabilities, this document is available on request in other formats. To submit a request, please 

call 1-800-525-0127 (TDD/TTY call 711). 
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